Robyn Tice

From: Brandi Deese

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 3:22 PM
To: Robyn Tice; Ericka Burnett

Cc: Don Kraher; Sherry Morris

Subject: FW: Esat Hill Animal Hospital, Dr. Hall

Please see the email below relevant to Dr. Hall’s LDC Amendment request. Thanks.

Brandi C. Deese, AICP
Planning Services Division

City of Pensacola

PO Box 12910

Pensacola, FL 32521

Office — 850.435.1697

Fax — 850.595.1143

From: r.bailey [mailto:r.bailey@watersandhibbert.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 3:14 PM

To: Brandi Deese <bdeese@cityofpensacola.com>
Subject: Esat Hill Animal Hospital, Dr. Hall

Ms. Deese,

This letter is in support of Dr. Hall and everyone at East Hill Animal Hospital.l am a longtime downtown
business man and Dr. Hall has made a tremendous contribution to downtown Pensacola for many years. |
believe Dr. Hall has made a great improvement in her efforts as my company has to help the growth and
services available in downtown. | hope that she can continue to contribute the fantastic and much needed
services in downtown for many years to come. They are wonderful and caring people.

Sincerely,
Richard L. Bailey, Jr
Funeral Director in charge



